
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 20th September 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

Harvest Festival Practice! The children have been helping the rest of the school with 

singing our songs for Harvest. They have also risen to the occasion with many children 

volunteering to read in the service.  

In English, the children have continued to enjoy their learning on the Adventures of 

Odysseus and exploring some of the themes within the text.  

In Maths, the children have continued their learning on place value securing their 

number knowledge up to 1 or 10,000,000! 

In History, we learnt about Alexander The Great 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Sasha & Brooke  

Headteachers Award:  Erin & Willow 

Shining Stars: All the Badgers!  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“We got to learn how to tune the ukuleles and learnt about some different notes– it was 

fun!” Ava 

Congratulations to Harriet our new Year 5 School Council representative and to Monty 

our new Year 5 Worship leader! 

Reminders & Messages  

Wednesday 2nd October- Stay and play for Pre school children- spread the word. Call 

office to book a place 

Thursday 3rd October- Provisional date for individual and sibling school photos 

Friday 4th October Grandparents Tea 

Thursday 17th October Open Afternoon- All welcome- spread the word!  

 


